
Background to the Post 

 

The Panel’s role is to offer support and challenge to the Police and Crime Commissioner who was 

elected on 5 May 2016. 

 

The Panel requires one person to serve as a panel member for a period ending in May 2024.  The 

role offers an exciting opportunity to be involved in scrutinising and supporting the Commissioner. 

 

The role of the Panel Member will be an important and demanding one.  In considering your 

application you should be aware that the typical commitment required from a member of the Panel 

is expected to average one day a month, including preparation time. 

 

Meeting could possibly be held at varying locations throughout the Lancashire area but are currently 

held regularly in Chorley, Lancashire (6 meetings take place each year).  The precise times and dates 

of the meetings are usually agreed on an annual basis but potentially remain subject to change.  The 

Panel currently meets on DAY at TIME. 

 

All Panel Members will be able to claim reasonable travelling expenses and all Panel Members will 

receive an induction and other appropriate training. 


